
From: Paul Barnes
To: Meredith Badalucca; Dave Jensen
Cc: Liz Burdick
Subject: RE: 22 SITE 5 - 125 Depot Rd - Gateway Project
Date: Wednesday, July 06, 2022 8:03:05 AM

Good morning,
 
I have reviewed the site plans for 125 Depot Rd and have no comments or concerns at this time.
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

Paul D. Barnes, Fire Marshal/EMD
Town of Montville, CT
860-848-6781
 

From: Meredith Badalucca
Sent: Friday, July 1, 2022 1:31 PM
To: Paul Barnes; Dave Jensen
Cc: Liz Burdick
Subject: 22 SITE 5 - 125 Depot Rd - Gateway Project
 
Good Afternoon,
 
Liz is doing the final review on this plan and would like to include any comments that either of you
might have.  Can you please forward them to her.
 
Thank you and have a great holiday weekend!
 

Meredith Badalucca
Zoning & Wetlands Officer
Town of Montville
310 Norwich New London Tpke
Uncasville, CT 06382
860-848-6779
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